

August 6, 2022

Louis DeJoy Postmaster General United States Postal Service 475 L'Enfant Plaza, SW Washington, D.C. 20260

Dear Mr. DeJoy:

I write in response to reports of significant mail delays that are adversely affecting my constituents. Residents in Rochester, Minnesota, have reported they are going long periods of time with no delivery service. These delays, and in some cases a total lack of mail delivery, mean missed federal checks, medications, business mail, and voter information. For these constituents, receiving their mail is critical to their health, livelihoods, and the exercise of their constitutional right to vote. This is unacceptable and needs to be fixed.

Yesterday, I had a positive conversation with Anthony Williams, the United States Postal Service District Manager for Minnesota and North Dakota. He told me about how the current staffing issues in the Rochester area are contributing to the delays.

Minnesotans depend on the United States Postal Service as a critical link to conducting their daily life. I appreciate the work of Mr. Williams to address these staffing issues and ask that you do everything you can to assist him in filling these positions.

Sincerely,

Amy Klobuchar United States Senator